
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

 
 

Owensboro Municipal Utilities(OMU) will receive sealed bid proposals until 2:00 P.M. (CDT) 
(prevailing time)  on January 24, 2017, at the OMU TDC Building, 1531 East 4th Street, 
Owensboro, KY  42303, at which time bids will be opened and acknowledged:  
 

OMU BID No.  17-01-002 
  OMU BUILDING AUTOMATION SYSTEM 

 
Owensboro Municipal Utilities is seeking qualified building automation controls contractors to 
provide proposals for the replacement and maintenance of the OMU CSC building automation 
system (BAS). The project is for the turnkey purchase and installation.   
 
On January 5, 2017 – 10:00 a.m. CDT, there will be an optional Pre-Bid Meeting and Site Visit to  
be held at the following address: 
 
OMU/Customer Service Center 
2070 Tamarack Road 
Owensboro, KY  42301 
 
The meeting will explain the workscope and address any questions  potential bidders may need 
clarifying, and a walk through where the BAS system is to be installed.   
 
Prospective bidders may obtain copies of the bid documents and specifications by sending an e-
mail with your Company Name and a brief description of your business.  Contact Louise Keach, 
Purchasing and Inventory Manager, via e-mail:  keachel@omu.org.  
 
OMU reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive irregularities. 

 


